
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
23rd May 2018  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Payment Plans for holiday club 
 
The summer holidays are coming ever closer and we understand that this can be a very 
stressful and expensive time for parents/carers.   
 
Shropshire Community Short Breaks will be providing a five week holiday club as usual, 
but as you will no doubt be aware, we do now require full payment in advance of the holiday 
club commencing.  We normally offer families a minimum of 5 days over the summer 
holiday period and this will therefore cost £100 (5 days x £20).   
 
We would like to inform you that we can offer payment plans to families to help budget for 
your child’s holiday support if that would help you in any way. 
This can be achieved as either regular, or one-off payments, whatever would be convenient 
for yourselves.  
 
If you would like to take up this opportunity then please contact Debbie King on 01743 
285765 or deborah.king@actionforchildren.org.uk to discuss this further. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
KATRINA EDGE 
Service Co-ordinator 
 

Shropshire Community Short Breaks 
Kingsland House  
39 Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6BL 
 
01743 285765 
actionforchildren.org.uk 

mailto:deborah.king@actionforchildren.org.uk

